
ESB PRESS RELEASE (DONEGAL ONLY) 

Traffic Notice: Large Turbine deliveries on Killybegs/Letterkenny/Derry Road 

Deliveries Eglish Windfarm Commencing 12th October 2016 
Leave Kilybegs 03:00-03:30hrs 

Arrival Letterkenny and onward travel to Derry 07:30hrs 

10th October 2016 

ESB’s Eglish Wind Farm is currently under construction in Co Tyrone. Comprising six turbines, the 

wind farm will produce enough clean electricity to power 7,000 homes. Now at the advanced 

construction stage, turbines for the project will be transported from Killybegs to Derry (route map 

below) commencing in the early morning of Wednesday 12th October.  

All abnormal loads will be made via the project’s turbine delivery route, which is mapped below. 

Deliveries  will take place between 3 am and 7.30 am minimising disruption to road users in Co. 

Donegal.  

While no road closures are necessary, a Garda escort will accompany all abnormal loads assisting 

with traffic management.   

The turbines components will enter Killybegs, having been shipped from various locations around 

Europe. From Killybegs, they will then travel by road along the N56, bypassing Donegal Town, before 

continuing on the N15/N13 to Letterkenny and on to Derry. Deliveries will run intermittently over a 

period of approximately 5 weeks during these early morning hours.  

ESB wishes to apologise in advance for any inconvenience caused and thank road users for their 

cooperation and patience. 

Further details of deliveries can be accessed on the project website www.eglishwindfarm.ie 

Media enquiries to: 

Paul Hand - Tel: + 353 1 702 6009/ +353 85 7256798 E-mail: paul.hand@esb.ie 

. 

http://www.eglishwindfarm.ie/

